MEMO from the Mason City Fire Department

The Mason City Fire Department would like to remind business owners and employees to contact the Mason City Fire Department or Mason City Police Department if they suspect any suspicious actives in or around their business. If you find any charring on or around your building, piles of ashes, or incense sticks please contact us. As always if you have an issue with your fire alarm system, fire sprinkler system or other fire related questions please contact the Mason City Fire Department, and we can assist you in restoring the fire protection system to get your business in-service as quickly as possible.

Jamey Medlin-Fire Marshal Mason City Fire Department 350 5th St. S.W. Mason City, Iowa 50401 (641) 421-3640 jmedlin@masoncity.net